ACSE

Alaska Communications Systems

June 28, 2010
Marlene H. Dortch Regulat§ry Affairs
Office of the Secretary

Federal Communication Commission

445 12" Street SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Amendment to Transmittal No. 8 - July 1, 2010 Annual Access Cha rgeiTariff Filings, WCB/Pricing
File No. 10-03

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Due to a typographical error, the ACS Companies’ (FRN# 0018-8590-74) supplied an incorrect figure on
the TRP for ACS of Fairbanks, Inc. (Fairbanks Study Area). The Multi-Line Business rate on the originally
submitted TRP was misstated. This error existed only in the Lotus file document. This rate is correct on
all other originally submitted documents, including the revised tariff sheets.

Please find the corrected TRP for ACS of Fairbanks, Inc., Fairbanks Study Area, attached.

In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a)(3) of the Commission’s rules, the FCC
Registration Number for the filing entities are:

ACS of Anchorage, Inc. 0003-7485-97
ACS of Fairbanks, Inc. 0004-3313-85
ACS of Alaska, Inc. (Juneau and Greatland study areas) 0004-3314-19

ACS of the Northland, Inc. (Glacier State and Sitka study areas) . 0004-3314-35
This filing has been made electronically using the FCC’s Electronic Tariff Filings System. Any questions

concerning this filing should be directed to Thomas R. Meade as 907-564-1935 or by email at
tmeade@acsalaska.com.

Lo

Sincerely,

Lisa Phillips
Manager, Regulatory Affairs

600 Telephone Avenue  Anchorage, Alaska 99503  tel 907.297.3171  fax 907.297.3156 www.acsalaska.com




